# The Harvest Supper is Hurrying Heavily (or Heavenly?) Into Our Hearts Once Again!

)r

### The Harvest Supper is Coming Quickly!

What do we need To do a good deed? Friends and fellows,

Ovens and bellows;

Turkeys and gravy,
Families and babies,
Line ups and take out;
How many will turn out?

Have the turkeys been cooked?

Has the hall been booked?

Are the turnips mashed?

And the pepper dashed?

Let's get together
And pray for nice weather.
Welcome our neighbours

With Autumn's best flavours!

The Harvest Supper is on **Friday, September 27, 2019 from 4 – 7 p.m**. at the Civitan Hall (500 Almonte St).

Let's come together and share our hospitality with our community.

As in past years, we will need volunteers the day before the supper, the day of the supper, during the supper and after the supper.

We will need turkey cookers, pie bakers and secret shoppers, setters-up and takers-down. So mark the day(s) on your calendar and let's all get together to make this an awesome success again!

**Tickets:** advanced sales \$ 18.00, at door \$ 19.00, children under 13 \$ 8.00. A donation of \$ 13.50 will buy a ticket for a Lanark County FoodBank patron. And \$ 0.50 from each regular ticket sold will be donated to the LCFB.. Available at <a href="https://www.harvestsupper.ca">www.harvestsupper.ca</a>, Baker Bobs, Church Office (during office hours)



Lead cook for the Thursday prep day (September 26, in the church kitchen). Claire promises to give you step-by-step instructions but unfortunately she's not available on that day. The knowledge of the volunteers who faithfully show up every year on Thursday is **AWESOME** so the job to lead the way should be plain sailing, or a piece of cake, or a walk in the park, or easy as pie......

# The Harvest Supper is Hurrying Heavily (or Heavenly?) Into Our Hearts Once Again!

Or

### The Harvest Supper is Coming Quickly!

What do we need To do a good deed? Friends and fellows, Ovens and bellows;

Turkeys and gravy,
Families and babies,
Line ups and take out;
How many will turn out?

Have the turkeys been cooked?
Has the hall been booked?
Are the turnips mashed?
And the pepper dashed?

Let's get together And pray for nice weather. Welcome our neighbours With Autumn's best flavours!

The Harvest Supper is on **Friday, September 27, 2019 from 4 – 7 p.m**. at the Civitan Hall (500 Almonte St).

Let's come together and share our hospitality with our community.

As in past years, we will need volunteers the day before the supper, the day of the supper, during the supper and after the supper.

We will need turkey cookers, pie bakers and secret shoppers, setters-up and takers-down. So mark the day(s) on your calendar and let's all get together to make this an awesome success again!

**Tickets:** advanced sales \$ 18.00, at door \$ 19.00, children under 13 \$ 8.00. A donation of \$ 13.50 will buy a ticket for a Lanark County FoodBank patron. And \$ 0.50 from each regular ticket sold will be donated to the LCFB.. Available at <a href="https://www.harvestsupper.ca">www.harvestsupper.ca</a>, Baker Bobs, Church Office (during office hours)



Lead cook for the Thursday prep day (September 26, in the church kitchen). Claire promises to give you step-by-step instructions but unfortunately she's not available on that day. The knowledge of the volunteers who faithfully show up every year on Thursday is **AWESOME** so the job to lead the way should be plain sailing, or a piece of cake, or a walk in the park, or easy as pie......

# In the Wider Community

North Lanark Seniors Expo Building Healthier Communities for Seniors: Thursday, September 5, 2019 – 10 am to 3 pm in the Almonte Community Centre (182 Bridge Street). Hosted by Mills Community Support, the Seniors' Expo is a showcase of services for adults aged 50 plus, as well as for families and caregivers of seniors. Last year the Seniors' Expo attracted over 85 exhibitors and almost 800 attendees!

**Volunteering Opportunity!** Lanark County Home Support really needs your help! All program need new blood:

- Day Hospice Program
- Hospice, Home, Hospital visiting
- Bereavement Peer Support
- Meals on Wheels (drivers)
- Escorted transportation (to appointments)

If you're interested, there is an information session on Tuesday September 17, 7-8:30 p.m. at the CHSLC Perth Office, 40 Sunset Blvd, Perth.

Contact: Rebecca Howie at 613-267-6400 x 28 or rebeccab@chslc.ca to reserve a spot at the info session.

#### In the Diocese



To support congregations and their leaders a new resource, **Giving Our Thanks & Praise (GTP)**, was developed by the Anglican Church of Canada. **On September 21, 2019**, an orientation day to this program (as well as *I Intend*) is offered, from 9 am – 3 pm, at Epiphany Anglican Church (1290 Ogilvie Rd., Gloucester). The day will be led by Susan

Graham Walker, Manager of Congregational Giving for the Anglican Church of Canada. She will provide an interactive workshop that will introduce a new way of seeing and carrying out what we have called stewardship based on the three pillars: Inspiring, Inviting and Thanking.

Online registration is at ottawaanglican.eventbrite.com, or by cheque made out to Anglican Diocese of Ottawa – GTP, and sent to Heidi Danson, 71 Bronson Avenue, Ottawa, ON, K1R 6G6. The early bird fee is \$15 by September 9 and \$20 by the deadline of September 17. Each participant will receive a free kit package. Refreshments and lunch are provided

Ottawa Diocese Community Ministries Annual Breakfast of Hope coming Thursday Sept 26, 7:30-9:00 a.m. at Christ Church Cathedral.

## In the Wider Community

**North Lanark Seniors Expo** *Building Healthier Communities for Seniors:* **Thursday, September 5**, 2019 – 10 am to 3 pm in the Almonte Community Centre (182 Bridge Street). Hosted by Mills Community Support, the Seniors' Expo is a showcase of services for adults aged 50 plus, as well as for families and caregivers of seniors. Last year the Seniors' Expo attracted over 85 exhibitors and almost 800 attendees!

**Volunteering Opportunity!** Lanark County Home Support really needs your help! All program need new blood:

- Day Hospice Program
- Hospice, Home, Hospital visiting
- Bereavement Peer Support
- Meals on Wheels (drivers)
- Escorted transportation (to appointments)

If you're interested, there is an information session on Tuesday September 17, 7-8:30 p.m. at the CHSLC Perth Office, 40 Sunset Blvd, Perth.

Contact: Rebecca Howie at 613-267-6400 x 28 or rebeccab@chslc.ca to reserve a spot at the info session.

### In the Diocese



To support congregations and their leaders a new resource, **Giving Our Thanks & Praise (GTP)**, was developed by the Anglican Church of Canada. **On September 21, 2019**, an orientation day to this program (as well as *I Intend*) is offered, from 9 am –

3 pm, at Epiphany Anglican Church (1290 Ogilvie Rd., Gloucester). The day will be led by Susan ngregational Giving for the Anglican Church of

Graham Walker, Manager of Congregational Giving for the Anglican Church of Canada. She will provide an interactive workshop that will introduce a new way of seeing and carrying out what we have called stewardship based on the three pillars: Inspiring, Inviting and Thanking.

Online registration is at ottawaanglican.eventbrite.com, or by cheque made out to Anglican Diocese of Ottawa – GTP, and sent to Heidi Danson, 71 Bronson Avenue, Ottawa, ON, K1R 6G6. The early bird fee is \$15 by September 9 and \$20 by the deadline of September 17. Each participant will receive a free kit package. Refreshments and lunch are provided

Ottawa Diocese Community Ministries Annual Breakfast of Hope coming Thursday Sept 26, 7:30-9:00 a.m. at Christ Church Cathedral.